“Fiscal responsibility should be a bipartisan value.  I was disappointed that the majority party refused to allow consideration of my amendment to curb MRA spending during the consideration of the Legislative Branch Appropriations.  As businesses are forced to cut jobs, Congress has increased its own operating budget.  While Americans struggle to make ends meet, the majority party is creating more government.  Federal spending is out of control and Congress should do more than pay lip service to fiscal responsibility.  I introduced this bill because Congress should lead by example and make government live within its means,” said Heller.   

